CITY OF MADISON
Common Council
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL
CORRESPONDENCE
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Rm. 417
266-4071

DATE: August 13, 2008

TO: David Hart, Chair, Alcohol License Review Commiitee

Members of the Alcohol License Review Committee
FROM: Ald. Marsha Rummel, District 6 m%_
SUBJECT:  The Bayou, 117 S. Butler Street
On July 28, 2008, I held a neighborhood meeting so Dale Beck, owner of The Bayou, 117 S.
Butler Street, could present his proposal to add a sidewalk cafe to this business, which has not
vet opened. The neighbors would like to revisit Mr. Beck’s proposal next spring, after his
establishment has opened and been operating for a few months. Mr. Beck has indicated he is in

agreement with this stipulation.

To this end, I respectfully request that you refer Mr. Beck’s application for a change in licensed
premise to your March 2009 meeting. Please contact me if you have any questions.

cC: Ronda Statz, Office of the City Clerk
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